

10 October 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

Weald Fest 2026 - Help Us Spread the Word

We are excited to be bringing Weald Fest to the community next year, and we would love your support in helping us spread the word.

We are looking for local residents, particularly those living on busy, high-visibility roads with good footfall (main roads, corner plots, or similar) who would be willing to display an Estate Agent Board in their front garden or at the front of their house.

This is a simple but effective way to raise awareness of the event and ensure as many people as possible know about it.

If you are able to help, please sign up by completing the online form here: https://forms.gle/n3P9dBuPU3zV3ZRP9

Thank you very much for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you at Weald Fest on the Saturday 18 of July 2026.

For more information about this event: https://wealdfest.co.uk

Yours faithfully,

Mr J Bicknell

Event Organiser Weald Fest